
 

Notice of Non-Discrimination 

It shall be the policy of University View Academy that the school shall provide educational 
opportunities in a non-discriminatory manner for children. No person shall be denied the 
benefits of any education program or activity on the basis of race, color, physical or mental 
disability, religion or creed, national origin, age, veteran status, or sex (including pregnancy 
and sexual orientation). All programs offered by schools within the school shall be open to 
all students in compliance with statutory, regulatory, and judicial requirements. This 
includes, but is not limited to, admissions, educational services, financial aid, and 
employment.  

Inquiries about the application of Title IX may be referred to the Title IX Coordinator Krystle 
Dabney. She may be reached at kdabney@uview.academy@uview.academy or 225-421-
2900. The office address is 3113 Valley Creek Drive, Baton Rouge, LA. If you would like to 
contact the Office of Civil Rights, you can find the contact information here. 
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